Date:
09/07/2014

Ref:
KPCT/2014/CIR/38

From:
Abu Dhabi Terminals

To:

All Shipping Lines,
Agents, Traders,
Transporters and Port
Users

Subject: Line change of SOC empty containers at KPCT

Dear Valued Customers,

In line with our continuous endeavors to facilitate the ease of doing business at
Khalifa Port Container Terminal, we have revamped the empty Shipper Owned

Container (SOC) acceptance procedure at KPCT. The new procedure gets
implemented with immediate effect.

As per the new procedure, the Shipping line/agent will have to send an
acceptance letter in form of e-mail/hard copy prior SOC empty container gated
in to Terminal to Planning Department in order to accept the SOC empty
container in new line. This request will be subject to one computer data
amendment charge as per tariff item# 118.1.n.

However, if shipping line/agent sends a line change letter after empty container
gated in to Terminal, then the line change of SOC empty container will be

subject to interchange between lines (tariff item# 118.1.m) plus one shifting
charge (tariff item# 107.1)

We thank you for your support and understanding in this regards.

If you require any further clarification, please feel free to contact as follows.

Planning Department:

Shift Manager:

Documentation Centre/
Online Customer Help-Desk:

Customer Service:

For Abu Dhabi Terminals

Customer Service
Abu Dhabi Terminals

Khalifa Port Container Terminal

Abu Dhabi Ports Operating Company PJSC - Abu Dhabi Terminals
Khalifa Port
PO Box 136687, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates
Tel: +971 2 492 5000 / Fax: +971 2 492 5160

Kp.vessel@adterminals.ae

Kp.shiftmanager@adterminals.ae

Mobile: +971 (55) 9008035

Kpgatespr@adterminals.ae

Tel: +971 2 492 5148
Tel: +971 2 492 5149

Mobile: +971 50 4475903

Kp.customer@adterminals.ae
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